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14th March 2025 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 

R - Y4 CAFOD Big Lent Walk 
 
On Friday 28th March the whole school will take part in a Big Lent Walk together in aid of CAFOD. 
Children should be dropped off at St Joseph’s Catholic Academy, Mill Lane, Main Assembly 
Hall at 8:55am on the day. St James staff will be there to meet and greet the children.  
 
Breakfast Club children should attend as normal and will walk to St Joseph’s with St James 
Breakfast Club staff. 
 
Our children will be walking with St James school staff, St Joseph’s Sports Leaders, St Joseph’s 
Transition Buddies and St Joseph’s School Staff. Please make sure children have a waterproof 
coat and comfortable shoes for the day. 
 
We are asking all of our families to donate £1 per child to CAFOD. Please bring in your donation 
on the day. The money we raise by taking part in the Big Lent Walk will enable CAFOD to continue 
fighting global poverty and to bring real life change to communities overseas. 
 
Children will return to school in time for normal lunch arrangements. 
 
Thank you for your support! 
 
Kind regards 
 
Mrs. Francesca Heslop 
Headteacher 
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